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Dry Season dreaming
I have been finding it very difficult to get out of bed, all I want to do 
is pull the doona over my head and enjoy the cool. It is such a great 
time of the year, lots of things to do, and the energy to do them.

With this in mind, Justice Thomas is 
hosting drinks on 10 July 2002, 5.30 
to 6.30pm on the balcony at the 
Supreme Court.

Top: Dame Roma's biography joins a 
number of publications in the Jane 
Mahoney collection.

Above (I to r): NTWL members Megan 
Lennie, Sylvia Tomazos, Sally Gearin, Jo 
Tomlinson, Sandra Robinson join the 
library's Frieda Evans with Dame 
Roma's biography.

This is a beautiful venue, and the view 
is stunning, so come along and watch 
the sunset over the harbour.

The Jane Mahoney Memorial Section 
of the Northern Territory 
Supreme Court Library has 
recently acquired four new 
books.

Funds for this purchase were 
donated by Jane’s parents, Sir 
Curtis and Lady Keeble, and we 
thank them for their donation.

Jane Mahoney was a respected 
member of the legal profession 
who died tragically with her 
husband Tony in a motor vehicle 
accident on the Cox Pennisula 
Road in July 1998.

The major acquisition is a 
Limited Collector’s Edition of 
Dame Roma, Glimpses of a 
Glorious Life.

The book is a collection of stories 
from people who worked with 
Dame Roma during her lifetime.

The book has been signed by all 
of the authors. It makes interesting 
reading.

The books were presented by the 
Northern Territory Women Lawyers 
Association to the Supreme Court 
Library on 10 June 2002 and are 
available for loan.
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WORKSHOP PROGRAM
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26- 28 Nth Qld 
9-11 Hobart 
16-18 Brisbane
27- 29 Sydney 
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Registration: Kate McKeand, ph: (03) 9905 1279, fax: (03) 9905 1278 
Email: aai@law.monash.edu.au, Web: www.advocacy.com.au
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Sandra Robinson, NTWL

I would also like to say farewell to Kate 
Halliday who has left Darwin for 
greener pastures ‘down south’.

Kate was a longtime member of NTWL 
and was our National Representative.

The Committee wishes her well in her 
new life.

An AGM will be held in August 2002 
and I will advise the final date later.

I urge all members to attend.

Changes to the Constitution are 
proposed and its important that all 
members have their say on these 
changes.

DON’T FORGET TO PUT 10 JULY 
2002 IN YOUR DIARY.®

Notice of 
Biennial Fees 

Increase
Pursuant to various 
regulations, fees 

payable in the federal 
courts and tribunals will 
increase from 1 July 

2002.

for more information email: 
gazettes@ag.gov. au


